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Thursday, 20th June 2024 
 

Year 1 - Puckeridge 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey this half term ‘No Place Like Home’, we will be taking the 
children to Puckeridge, a small village in East Hertfordshire. This visit will allow the children 
to explore a village and compare it to a town as part of their geography lessons.  
 
The children will record different types of houses and compare human and physical features 
of the village. They will then return to school to have a picnic for lunch.   
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   1E – Monday 24th June 2024 
  1B – Thursday 27th June 2024 

1O – Friday 28th June 2024 
 
Place:   Puckeridge   
 
Travel:  School minibus 
 
Cost:  There is no cost for this trip. 
 
Your child will be provided with a packed lunch from school to have at their picnic.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission before Monday.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 


